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A Report on Celebration of ‘Happy Hours’ 

The celebration of ‘Happy Hours’ was organised on 31
st
 December, 2022. The event was 

started with welcoming, where Dr. Y. C. Rotliwala (Principal, PSE) welcomed the speaker 

Ms. Urvi Sadaria (Survey Analyst, ISP Global Consulting Pvt. Ltd.)  

  

Dr. Y. C. Rotliwala welcomed Ms. Urvi Sadaria 

Followed by the welcoming, Ms. Urvi Sadariya proceeded with her motivational session. 

She shared her life experiences and the lessons she had learned during different stages of 

life. She also highlighted the topic ‘How to be an ideal teacher’ and covered the points like 

empathy, soft skills, behaviour and attitude etc. She advised all the faculty members to 

identify the hidden talent of students and provide them opportunities to showcase the same. 

Further she encouraged the faculty participants to demonstrate their talent.  In view of this 

Mr. Ujjwal Makwana and Ms. Twisha Vansiya had performed wonderful dance on lyrical 

and kathak forms. 

  

       Mr. Ujjwal Makwana performed lyrical form                                                    Ms. Twisha Vansiya performed Kathak forms 

Throughout the session Ms. Urvi sadariya indulged all the faculty members and staff in to 

fun and motivational activities. At the end of her session she advised all the faculty 

members and staff to make resolution for the New Year. 



   

Faculty members during fun activity 

    
                    Prof. Nisha Mehta Presenting vote of thanks                   Dr. Y.C. Rotliwala with Ms. Urvi sadariya, Mr.Ujjwal   

                                                                                                                   Makwana and Ms.Twisha Vansiya  
 

The session concluded with a vote of thanks by Prof. Nisha Mehta (Assistant professor, 

Applied Science and Humanities Department) where she thanked Ms. Urvi Sadariya, 

Principal and college management for supporting the initiative. She also thanked the faculty 

members and staff for their massive response. 

 


